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Looks like according to Rep. Stokesbary who is many times more skilled at this than I am, that I may have 

made a mistake in using these funds to purchase these ads.  

This was my first attempt at running for a state legislative office and I had thought that political funds 

could be spent for political ads.  If I misunderstood that and Rep. Stokesbary is correct and the PDC finds 

this to have happened improperly, I will gladly write a check to make the public whole for the costs of 

these two ads. I certainly had no intent in harming the public, nor was there any intent of wanton 

disregard of Washington campaign finance laws. 

Do let me know what your organization finds, and I will follow your direction. 

Thank you, 

Philip L. Johnson 
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